
 

8/16/2017 

 

Hi Families, 

 

Sorry for the confusion. The orientation scheduled for Aug. 28th is not the first day of school. At 

this point the start date of the program is up to licensing, meaning the first day of school will not 

be on Aug. 23rd. Once the Department of Social Services has set up and completed their 

inspection of the facility and program we will be up and running. I will keep all parents updated 

once we hear from the licensing department. As with all new endeavors, things have to go 

through a certain process. I apologize for any inconvenience this has caused and appreciate your 

patience. The school is looking into strategies and resources available in the meantime. 

 

Let me know if you have any further questions. 

 

Cheers, 

Victoria Maier 

Director/Lead Teacher 

victoriam@bolinas-stinson.org 

(415) 868-8948 
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